
 

For Local 8 Members at Friends of Youth 
April 9, 2024 

   

Deadline Extended – Bargaining Survey Open 
until April 15! 
 
Our OPEIU Union Contract negotiations begin soon! To ensure our voices are heard 
and our Union Contract reflects our priorities, we must speak up. Our team is using 
this survey to gather feedback – please take a moment to complete it. Survey 
information collected will be used to identify workplace solutions and develop 
contract bargaining proposals. This is your opportunity to voice your concerns and 
propose solutions that we’ll negotiate with management.  
 
Click here to take the survey. 
 
Questions? Contact Union Representative Phoebe Feldsher at 
phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 119. 

 

  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N9TLSWW
mailto:phoebe@opeiu8.org


 


